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February 28, 2019

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which HB 2618 requires the Department of
Energy to adopt by rule program for providing rebates for purchase, construction or installation of
residential and commercial solar electric systems and paired solar and storage systems.
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